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                                                                                                              Thursday 2nd November 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Thursday 23rd November, as part of our science learning about Forces and Magnets, Y3 will be visiting Magna 
Science Adventure Centre where we will take part in a workshop and spend time expoloring the exhibitions and 
activities. 
We will be leaving school at 9 am and will return before then end of the school day so normal drop off and pick up 
arragnements will apply. 
 
Pupils need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and drinks for the day. We would also like to remind you not to include 
any nuts in your child’s packed lunch. Children should have sensible shoes and a coat. They also need to bring any 
medication they require for the day clearly labelled.  Please ensure that the school office also has your latest contact 
details and all medical information is up to date. 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £18.40 to cover the cost of the coach travel, entrance to Magna and the cost of 
the workshop. Under current legislation, we may only seek voluntary contributions; however, without people matching 
their voluntary contributions to the true cost it can be difficult to organise these events. The school’s policy of wishing 
to help anyone experiencing financial difficulties still exists. 
 
Payment should be made via ParentPay or in cash (sorry, no cheque payments can be accepted). If using ParentPay 
there is no need to return the slip below – this can be completed online when making your payment. If your child 
qualifies for Pupil Premium no payment is required, however we do need you to complete a permission slip. Payment 
is required by Friday 17th November 2023. 
The emergency contact for the visit will be Mrs Kerry Jow in the school office. If the visit is unable to go ahead we will 
remain in school. 
  
Please note your child may be photographed as part of the trip and their photo used to promote the event possibly on 
the internet or celebrate back in school. If you do wish your child to be photographed, please inform us on the return 
slip. 
Please ensure that the school office also has your latest contact details and all medical information is up to date.   
We would like a parents/carers from each class to support on the trip. Please complete the slip below if you are able 
to help us on the day. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Y3 Team 
Miss Bartlett, Mrs Charlesworth, Mrs Wing and Mrs Pickles. 
 

Return to School Office by Friday November 17th 2023, at the latest, if making a CASH payment 
Y3 visit to Magna on Thursday 23rd November 2023 
Pupil’s Name ___________________________________________________  Class __________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Magna on Thursday 23rd November and enclose a voluntary cash 
contribution of £18.40 
 
Yes, I give my permission for my child to attend.  
 
I am available to support on the trip. 
 
I do not wish for my child to be photographed.  
 
Name of Parent/Carer____________________________________    
 
Signature______________________________ 


